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May 12, 2021

Dear Parents:

The school year is nearing the end and we will soon be out for the summer. We have been
fortunate to be in school for most of the year, where other schools have struggled to maintain
any routines. The Stratton community should be proud of their efforts and a big thank you
goes out to everyone that has worked to keep us healthy.

We also recognize that some of our students would benefit from additional educational
opportunities for their academic and social-emotional well-being. This summer, we are
planning to offer, on a voluntary basis, a summer school session for students that are
interested. Some students look forward to coming to school everyday and may benefit from
the added days with students and staff.

Although plans are still being developed, summer school is proposed to be experiential in
nature and take place over four weeks. The program will be three days per week, two hours
each day and emphasize academic and social concepts previously presented during the school
year. Listed below is the proposed summer school schedule:

-June 22, 23 & 24,2021
-June 29, 30 & July 1, 2021
-July 13, 14 & 15, 2021
-July 20, 21 & 22, 2021

Further details will be made available to parents and on the school website at a later date.
If your child is interested in this educational opportunity, please contact your child’s teacher, or

call Kathy at the office.

Sincerely,

;imdon

Principal/Assistant Superintendent

Come grow with us!



